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In P.eply Refer To: MAR 2 31988
. Docket: 50-285/87-29

'
Omaha Public Power District
ATTN: R. L. Andrews, Division Manager-

Nuclear Production
1623 Harney Street

"

Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 26, 1988, in response to our

letter and Notice of Violation dated January 27, 1988. We have reviewed ~your

reply and find it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of
i

Violation. We will review the implementation of ,our corrective actions

during a ' future inspection to determine that full compliance has been |

achieved and will be maintained. /
i

Sincerely, I Sirnd ByrOngin:

L. J. CALLAN

L. J. Callan, Director ;

Division of Reactor Projects t

i

cc:
W. G. Gates, Manager
Fort Calhoun Station
P. O. Box 399
Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023

Harry H. Voigt, Esq.
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Har.:pshire Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20036

!

Kansas Radiation Control Program Director

! Nebraska Radiation Control Program Director
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|Omaha Public Power District -2-

bec to DMB (IE01)
'

bec distrib. by RIV:
DRP RRI R. D. Martin, RA
RPSB/DRSS Section Chief (DRP/B) MIS System
RIV File DRS RSTS Operator
TSS Project Engineer, DRP/B Lisa Shes, RM/ A F
R. Hall
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